John Leslie

This plan represents yet another taking without compensation. If these restrictions are truly for the
public benefit, then the public should pay for them, not individual land owners. None of us elected
the Department of Ecology but the impact on our lives is irrefutable. The Nonpoint Plan Update
being proposed will impact Washington citizens without them having direct representation. These
type of regulations with their associated impacts should be decided by the peoples representatives,
not regulatory agencies.



